
From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 11:38 AM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Subject: FW: Quote to connect new water supply-store in Jump River 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Due By: Thursday, March 26, 2020 3:00 PM 
Flag Status: Completed 
 
Carrie. 
 
We are planning to connect the water line at the Jump River Store.   
 
The initial plan was to connect to the existing water line outside of the building.  However, after 
consultation with the landowner and locating several private utilities (sanitary piping), we determined 
the best option was to run the water line under the building and come up through the floor in the supply 
room.  This will require interior plumbing which will require a Licensed Plumber.   
 
I had Romig Plumbing of Gilman look at the job and they can do this for $975 (see below).  This includes 
cutting/capping old well supply piping and connecting new supply piping to the existing water system in 
compliance with State Building Codes.   
 
Please approve the additional $975. 
 
We are planning to do this work April 6. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 

Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 

2711 North Elco Road 

Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 

(715)832-6608 (office) 

(715)579-0723 (cell) 

Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 

 
 
 

From: Romig's Inc  
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 10:52 AM 
To: 'Ken Shimko' <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com> 
Subject: Quote to connect new water supply-store in Jump River 
 
Ken, 
We will install a new water line from the spot where the water line enters the building to the old 
pressure tank.  
The pipe will be insulated with a foam insulation. The pipe from the old well will be capped off. 



Total price-$975.00 
Thank you, 
Fred Romig 


